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Landa Park Drive Road Closures 

 
New Braunfels, TX - The City of New Braunfels has announced that two sections of Landa Park Drive will be 

under construction starting Monday, June 27th through Wednesday, June 29th.  Road closures will be in place during 

the indicated times while crews mill off and replace asphalt.   

The contractor will be reworking the intersection at Aquatic Circle and Landa Park Drive to fix drainage 

issues beginning at 5:00 a.m. on Monday June 27th. This area of Landa Park Drive will be closed between Golf 

Course Drive and Playground Drive. The Landa Park Aquatics Complex and Landa Park Golf Course at Comal 

Springs will still be accessible from Golf Course Drive during the project.  

Construction will also be underway on a section of Landa Park Drive by Gazebo Circle from Tuesday, June 

28th through Wednesday June, 29th.  This segment of Landa Park Drive will be closed between Monument Drive 

and California Blvd. at Lakeview Blvd. All closures will be marked with detour and construction signs directing 

traffic around the park.  

The resurfacing of Landa Park Drive is part of the 2013 Bond Program Citywide Street Improvements 

project. This portion of the work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other factors 

permitting.  

For additional information, please contact Joshua Niles, Capital Project Specialist, at 830-837-2848. 
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